Lloph's Register of Ihipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

13th April, 1938.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the
31st ultimo, with plan, in triplicate, advised therein of
air, sounding, ejector and scupper piping arrangement
proposed for Messrs. Deutsche Werft A.G., Yard Nos. 201-204,
and T have to inform you that this plan will be approved
provided all scuppers and sanitary discharges from the
enclosed Poop space on the Freeboard deck be fitted with
sutomatic non-return valves at the ship's sides and Rule 25
of the International Convention be complied with, the
arrangements be as shown and amended on the plan, and the
pegaining requirements of Sections 20 and 34 of the Rules
(1937-8) be complied with so far as they are applicable.

Two copies of the plan now approved
are being returned to you under separate cover.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors, Secretary.

HAMBURG.




